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Muskegon Heights Public School Academy System to hold a public 
forum and unity meeting on Monday, July 16 

	
  
Muskegon Heights, Mich. — Emergency Manager Dr. Donald Weatherspoon, the Board of 
Directors of the Muskegon Heights Public School Academy System, and representatives of 
Mosaica Education will hold a public forum and unity meeting at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, July 16 
in the Waters Performing Arts Center at the Muskegon Heights High School. This will be the 
first public forum since Dr. Weatherspoon and the newly appointed System board selected 
Mosaica Education to be the education provider for the new charter system scheduled to open 
this fall.    
	
  
“The board and I feel it is important to offer parents, students, and other interested community 
members with an opportunity to hear directly from us and to ask questions they may have,” 
said Weatherspoon. “We will discuss the reasons why Mosaica was selected to manage the 
new charter school system, and representatives from Mosaica will be on hand to share 
highlights of their operation, including curriculum, transportation, athletic offerings, music, arts 
and other key issues.” 
	
  
Parent meetings will be held at the high school performing arts center every Monday and 
Thursday at 5:30 p.m., beginning in the week of July 16, 2012, and continuing through the rest 
of the month: 
 
Upcoming Meeting Schedule: 
Thursday, July 19, 2012  
Monday, July 23, 2012  
Thursday, July 26, 2012  
Monday, July 30, 2012 
 
“We encourage students, parents, grandparents, other family caregivers and interested 
community members to attend the public forum and unity meeting, where they can receive 
first-hand information and ask questions about our collective commitment to high-quality 
education for every student,” said Michael Connelly, chief executive officer at Mosaica. “We 
will be a strong partner in working with parents to provide their children with a safe and 
welcoming learning environment with an innovative curriculum.” 
 
Hotline Number: (231) 903-4559 
 
www.MHtigers.org 
 
www.mosaicaeducation.com	
  

	
  


